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* 24 hour reminder notice* 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 This notice is to remind you the Town’s contractor will be lining the existing sewer on 
Monmouth St. between Monmouth Ct .,  on Thursday, March 31, 2011. 
 
To avoid the possibility of sewerage backing up during this period, please minimize the quantity of 
liquids going down your drains. 
 

Please DO NOT USE WASHING MACHINES OR DISHWASHERS and  
LIMIT SINK AND SHOWER/BATH USAGE TO THE BARE MINIMUM. 
 

This interruption in sewer service will be from: 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Marc Besio, P.E. of the Brookline Engineering 
Division  (617)730-2142 (office) or 617-212-7325 (cell), and or the Town’s field representative, Neil 
Driscoll of BETA ENG (401) 255-3345 
 
NOTE:  THE ABOVE DOES NOT AFFECT THE WATER SERVICE TO YOUR HOME 
 
 Additionally the Town would like to remind you that there will be a Monmouth 
Neighborhood meeting at 6:00PM on Tuesday, April 5, 2011 at the Church of Our Saviour, Parish 
Hall, Lawrence Room to discuss the upcoming Sewer Separation Project.  
 
 

 


